
 

May 23, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

Committee on Appropriations  

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:   

 

I am requesting funding for the Henry County Panola Road Resurfacing Project in Fiscal Year 

2026.  The entity to receive funding for this project is Henry County, GA located at 140 Henry 

Parkway, McDonough, GA 30253. Henry County would use this funding to resurface 3.5 miles of 

Panola Road from Fairview Road to State Route 155. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer 

funds because it will provide improved transportation to and from employment centers and 

increase access to commercial areas, the City of Stockbridge, and the nearby Hartsfield-Jackson 

Atlanta International Airport. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by section 

42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 

 

I certify that I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
David Scott 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


